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March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Work Experience – 20 March 2023 – 24 March 2023 
 
 
We hope that your child is looking forward to their work experience placement next week.  
 
As you are aware, this type of placement provides an invaluable opportunity for a young person to gain 
insight into the world of work.   
 
As they approach the beginning of their working week, we would appreciate it if you could take the time 
to go through with them the logistics of getting to their placement, including timings of their working day.  
This has been communicated to your child already. 
 
Employers volunteer to take on school age students to support their development and understanding of 
careers and the world of work.  Please reiterate this to your child during your discussions with them this 
weekend and remind them of the fact that they are representing the school during this time. 
 
We would like to remind you that if they are unable to attend, then they must contact the employer as 
early as possible.  Non attendance at their placement will be recorded on their official school attendance 
certificate. 
 
We wish them all the best and a very enjoyable experience and look forward to hearing all about it on the 
27 March. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Marissa Tomkins 
Assistant Headteacher – Personal Development and Safeguarding 

http://www.georgemitchellschool.co.uk/

